
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

TO: TRANSIT AND PARKING COMMISSION 

FROM: ADA TRANSIT SUBCOMMITTEE 

SUBJECT: MOTION REFERRED – PARATRANSIT FARES   

DATE: 5/18/09

 

At the May 18, 2009 ADA Transit Subcommittee to the Transit and Parking Commission meeting, a 
motion was made as follows: 

Mr. Bill Tangney moved to refer to the Transit and Parking Commission that they request a proposal 
for a single paratransit fare that has a revenue neutral impact on the budget for 2010, and that the 
proposal would include a specific fare.  Ms. Mary Jacobs seconded.  The motion passed by voice 
vote/other. 

Currently Metro paratransit has a peak and an off-peak fare depending on the time the ride is taken.  
ADATS is interested in exploring a single fare system. 

 


